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H. Kenneth Walker is Professor of Medicine, Emory University School of Medicine.  He is 

Deputy Chief of Medicine, Grady Memorial Hospital. He was born in Washington, Georgia, 

received his A.B. and M.D. from Emory University, and did his house staff training in internal 

medicine and neurology at Emory.  Dr. Walker is a diplomat of the American Board of Internal 

Medicine and the American Board of Psychiatry and Neurology. He has worked extensively in 

medical education, medical informatics and international health. 

 

He is CEO of the Partners for International Development, a non-governmental organization that 

has extensive projects in Georgia of the former Soviet Union. These projects include nursing, 

public health, medical education and emergency medicine; an MBA school; a Learning Center; 

and other projects. He is former chair of the Board of Regents of the National Library of 

Medicine and now a senior advisor to the Library. He is the author of a number of textbooks and 

articles. 

 

 


